Portland, Maine @ Yes. Life's good here.
Tammy Munson

Division Director, Inspections Division

December 13, 2013

HERTZ CORPORATION
1049 WESTBROOK ST
PORTLAND, ME 04102

CBL: 199 A001011
Located at: 1049 WESTBROOK ST

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter verifies that the work performed under Building Permit # 2013-02207 (Install
above ground fuel system - above ground 6,000 gallon gasoline storage tank &
associated underground piping - dispenser/vacuum island & canopy - for rental car
refueling not retail) issued by the City of Portland at the above address has been
completed. Inspections have been recorded and the work appears to be in accordance
with the applicable code requirements. This does not certify that the property is free of
building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

Don McPherson
Building Inspector
207-874-8705
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